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Note from the Editor: 

As Managing Editor, I would like to thank all who helped to 
contribute to this year's edition of the Undergraduate Review. I am 
grateful not only to all students who contributed manuscripts, but also 
to the Wesleyan faculty and students who aided in evaluating the 
submissions. Special thanks to Dr. Larry Colter and Dr. Jerry Israel for 
the extra time and effort they contributed to the publication. 

Although this is only the second edition of the Undergraduate Review, 
I-strongly believe that this publication has a very successful future. The 
purpose of the publication is to showcase exceptional pieces of 
undergraduate writing, which may cover an unlimited range of non­
fictional works. In addition to acknowledging the outstanding quality 
of the works which have been included in this edition, I hope that it 
will also serve as a source of encouragement to future Wesleyan students 
whose work merits such recognition. 

Pamela Lannom 

-


Believing in th
 
Belle Owen 3J
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